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May 1, 1969

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Thank you for your letter of April 28 in the
interest of Specialist Nieves Olguin.

After contacting Army authorities at the
Pentagon, they requested that Specialist Olguin call
himself. A member of my staff called Specialist Olguin
advising him to call Major Peets as soon as possible.

Late yesterday afternoon young Olguin was
called again, and he has received his assignment to
Ft. Hood.

Best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,
A I

/

V VUL**LY C,7,

Ra*h W. Y rborou h

RWY:gr

cc: SP/5 Nieves Olguin
1
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April 29, 1969

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Chrsti, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Just a line to acknowledge your letter of
April 26, 1969 in the interest of Pvt. Juan 0. Sanchez.
I have referred it to the authorities of the Department
of Army, and as soon as I receive a report, I will
write you furhter,

With best wishes, I am

Yours very sincerely,

t«R) j

REELph W. arbor gh

RWY:sf
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July 30, 1969

Mr. Raymond F. Farrell, Commissioner
Immigration and Naturalization Service
Department of Justice
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Commissioner:

I am enclosing a copy of a letter which I
recently received from Mr. Esau Flores, presently
a Patrol Inspector with the Border Patrol in El
Paso, Texas.

As you can see from the content of the
letter, Mr. Flores has requested transfer to the
Kingsville, Texas, area because of his family's
health problems with the El Paso Climate. I would
appreciate anything you can do to help facilitate
Mr. Flores' transfer when there is a suitable vacancy
in the Border Patrol in Kingsville.

Thanking you for your kind assistance, I am

Sincerely,

Ralph W. Yarborough

RWY/ggt

CC: Mr. Esau Flores
Patrol Inspector
Border Patrol
5711 Miami Street
El Paso, Texas
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August 18,1969

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Re: John E. Garcia

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The attached report refers to the matter
about which you recently wrote me. I believe you
will find it self-explanatory.

Assuring you it gave me pleasure to have
been of service to you.

With continuing good wishes, I am

Yours very sincerely,

R p W. Yarboroug

RWY:gr

Enclosure


